
Especially forUvA sciencestudents!

Vice-dean Lex Kaper: “We aim for small-
scale education and student interaction”

To Dah Loo

Comments or suggestions about the To Dah Loo? Please send an e-mail: info-science@uva.nl

This month, you can expect the National Student Survey (NSE) in your
mailbox again. Every year, all students in Dutch higher education are invited
to give their opinion on their study programme and university. 

Fill in the Student
Council's New Year survey!

The Faculty Student Council (FSR) celebrates the
start of the new year by organising the New Year’s
survey. 

By filling in this survey, you can help yourself and
other students with certain topics that are relevant
at Science Park. Among other things, feedback on
topics like studying with a physical impairment,
support for retakes, enrolment for a minor and
mandatory attendance is gathered. 

Want to stay up to date?
More news & events at

student.uva.nl

For the occasion, students Heleen Mulder (Physics & Astronomy) and Nedim
Bjelic (Information Science) spoke with vice-dean Lex Kaper about the
quality of education at the Faculty of Science.

Read the full interview at student.uva.nl
or via the QR-code

To thank you for your help, you
can win one of the five €20
Bol.com giftcards!


